
C:\runzone\DUCH-2151_slot-01_webui_webui_2512\JHOSC report Stroke as a Medical Emergency.dot 
 

Item No 8 
 
Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Sub-
Committee (JHOSC) 
 
2 April 2007 
 
Report on Conference “Stroke is a 
Medical Emergency” from the County 
Durham and Darlington PPIF (CDD PPIF) 
 
Report of the Head of Overview and Scrutiny 
 
Purpose 
 
1. To receive a presentation from the CDD PPIF on a conference that looked 

at “Stroke as a Medical Emergency”. 
 
Background 
 
2. The presentation is supported by a report produced from the conference 

(see Appendix 1). 
 
Recommendation 
 
3. Members are asked to note the key findings in the report.  
 
 
Contact: Feisal Jassat   Tel:  0191 383 3506 
       feisal.jassat@durham.gov.uk 
 
 


